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Meals Served
▪ During September &  October SISD served 2,828 lunches and 2,247 breakfasts.
▪ Currently SISD is operating under the Seamless Summer Option (SSO) of the National School

Lunch Program (NSLP). The SSO provides the following reimbursement rate:
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▪

Supply Chain Issues / School Menus
● SISD and schools across the nation are experiencing supply chain issues. Little or no notice

is received that ordered food products will not be provided as planned. As a result,  school
menus are subject to frequent changes and shortages.

● Supply chain issues have also resulted in price increases. Last school year a carton of
chocolate milk (18/.5 pints) cost $11.72 the current cost is $22.70.

● Shane Williams, Inventory/Food Service Coordinator is working to maintain an accurate
inventory and assure that each school receives the available products needed to serve school
meals. He actively participates in training and researches how to make appropriate
substitutions as needed.
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